
From: Kat Harrison  
Sent: 11 April 2025 10:06 
To: Menheniot Parish Clerk <clerk@menheniotparish.org.uk> 
Subject: Re: ANY PROGRESS ON VE DAY? 
 
 
We had our meeting last night and we are going to put on a street party to celebrate. 
 
This will be on Monday 5th May 2pm - 5pm. Most of the details will be the same as our last 
one, hosted on the road between school and the tennis courts, with Matts bar and tea and 
coffee available. We will decorate, play some music and put out about 20 tables and chairs 
from the Hall. Hopefully James Humphreys will bring his WW2 Jeep along as well.  We will 
advertise on Facebook and pop a poster up in a few places.  
 
Would the Parish Council be able to help us with the costs please, I have attached a PDF of 
the amazon basket totalling £80.94. The list is as follows:  
20 table cloths  
30 packs of colouring pencils for kids (we will print the colouring) 
Chalks for decorating the road 
2 lots Bunting  
64 Union Jack cups  
 
I will come along to the next meeting anyway for the Little Owls and Cherry Fayre, so can 
answer any questions. Is it the 24th April?  
 
 
Thanks  
Kat  
 
 


